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In the article, “Law Changes Oregon Beer Employers Need to Know,” featured in Oregon Beer

Growler magazine, Attorney Chris Morehead examines five of the biggest employment law

developments in Oregon to help employers within the craft beer industry stay current with the

changes.

To read the full article, please click here.
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